
BHS Booster Meeting 

A meeting of the BHS Band Boosters was held on Feb 10, 2015, at 6:30 pm in the 

band room. Marcia Anderson, President, presided over the meeting.  

Minutes from last meeting were reviewed, motion to approve by Jennifer Edwards, seconded by Cathy 

Barnes. 

Upcoming Events 
 Feb 14 – District Honor Band 

o Bob Jones 

 Feb 17 – Pre-MPA Concert 

o Concert starts at 6 pm, should be less than 2 hours 

o Personal transportation, arrive by 5:45 

 Feb 17 – Chill Factory Fund Raiser Night 

 Feb 28 – Hypnotist Show *POSTPONED* 

 Mar 7 – Movie Day! 

 Mar 13 – MPA Competition 

o Mandatory for all Spring Concert students 

o Tuxes/Dresses 

o Will perform at 3:30 pm 

o Transportation by bus 

 March 16-18 – State Honor Festival 

 April 17 – Hypnotist Show 

o Winter Guard & Indoor Drumline will perform 

 April 22-26 – Disney Trip! 

o Please turn in all medical forms ASAP! 

 May 2 – Solo & Ensemble 

o Liberty Middle School 

 May 11 – Spring Concert 

o Lee High School 

o 6:30-7? 

o Attire is Tuxes & Dresses 

 May 16 – Band Banquet 

o Huntsville Depot Roundhouse 

 May 19 – Graduation 

o VBC, 7 pm 

o All Spring Students required to play except for Seniors 

o Possible bus transportation for early rehearsal 



o Probably personal transportation for graduation 

Upcoming Meetings 
 Next booster meeting will be Tues, March 10, @ 6:30 in the band room. We will accept floor 

nominations for the 2015-2016 Band Booster Board. 

Financial Report 
 Robert Greer – Treasurer 

o Updated budget is available as a printout 

o The budget was reviewed 

o Payments are directed to the “blue box.” 

Officer’s Report 
 1st Vice President (Lead Chaperone) - Connie Jaramillo 

o Volunteers needed for Spring Banquet Decorating Committee 

 2nd Vice President (Concessions) - David Donnelly 

o No Comments 

 Assistant 2nd Vice President (Concessions) – Jennifer Edwards 

o Will need concessions volunteers for the Hypnotist Show & Movie Day 
o Will need servers for the Spring Banquet 

 3rd Vice President (Fundraising) - Jamie Burns 

o Hypnotist Event 

 Hypnotist has been rescheduled for April 17th, 7 pm due to heart surgery 

required by the performer 

 Indoor Drumline & Winter Guard will perform as a pre-show 

 About 75 FSC opportunities available at this event 

o Movie & Dinner Day 

 March 7th, 10:30 

 Big Hero Six 

 About 20 FSC opportunities available at this event 

 Ticket includes slice of pizza & a drink 

 Will repeat if it is a nicely attended event 

o Cherryhill Online Sales 

 Should be getting quarterly updates in the next month or two 

 Treasurer – Robert Greer 
o See Financial Report 

 Assistant Treasurer – Yvonne Bulluck 
o No comments 

 Secretary – Jennifer Edwards 
o No further comments 



Old Business 
 Meetings with Football 

o Per Marcia’s request, Mr. Markham will contact the Football Boosters to set up a 

meeting 

New Business 
 Need to form a nomination committee for the April election. 

o Michelle Griffin will chair that committee 

 Please look over the by-laws to make sure you meet the eligibility requirements 

 Publix Cards – Please remember to swipe the card for a donation of your purchase to go to the 

BHS Band 

Director’s Remarks 
 Thanks to the parents & the board members 

 Mr. Clemons - New staff member that is working with the Winter Guard this season 

 Color Guard try-outs will be the first couple of weeks of April. Actual tryout will be April 14th  

 Band Camp is July 20-24; Rookie camp is July 13-17; evening rehearsals the week before school 

 School starts August 4th  


